
From: Maria Mora 
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 4:17 PM
To: Planning <Planning@nationalcityca.gov>
Subject: Wireless Relocation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

I disagree with this proposal. I am a cardiac patient in critical care and have a pacemaker/
defibrillator implanted in my chest. All this equipment can interfere with my device. I am 
100% dependent on this device. My heart will stop without it and I will die. I live on the 
6th floor in Kimball Towers. There may be other residents here, that have pacemakers, 
defibrillators or other life saving equipment that would be affected.
Please reconsider another location. This is a life and death matter for some of us. Thank 
you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
Maria S. Mora

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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